
 

 
 

 

 

      May 10, 2024 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Womack                                    The Honorable Mike Quigley 
Chairman                                                                      Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing                 Subcommittee on Transportation, Housing,  
and Urban Development, and Related Agencies           and Urban Development, and Related Agencies 

Committee on Appropriations                                     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives                                    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515                                             Washington, D.C. 20515 

     

 

Dear Chairman Womack and Ranking Member Quigley:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cobb Parkway at Windy Hill Road Grade Separation project in fiscal 

year 2025.  

 

The funding would be used to enhance the intersection by constructing a new interchange to reduce 

traffic congestion and increase safety. The requested amount of $2,400,000 will enhance safety and 

operations for major developments, including Dobbins Air Reserve Base, and will alleviate traffic 

congestion on Interstate 75. The project is within an area of significant military and economic interest to 

the County and the State of Georgia. It will correlate to an annual benefit of nearly $6 million and will 

provide significant regional connectivity. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely 

 
  

Barry Loudermilk 

Member of Congress      

    
 


